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Ofawa, Nov.4th,1925.

Dear Mp. Marshell - v

I hagton to thank you for yowr
kind letter of ths 0th witimoe. There have baer dis-
appointments in the campaign and I very much regret that
membars of the Government and their candidstes sucseeded
again in diverting the minds of a largs portion of our
country from the resl issues. It is gratifying, however,
that the Government iteelf has been decisively dofeated.
| Mrs. Heighen joinn me Sn every
good wish. |

Agadn thanking you, belisve me,

Yours winserely.
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